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New Employee Contribution Rates

The employee contribution guidance for 
2019/20 can be found at the SPPA 
website using the following link:
2019/20 Contribution Guidance

Ill Health Liability Insurance

The IHLI premium will be 3.41% from 1st

April 2019, deductible from employer 
contributions. Hymans Robertson will 
provide formal notification to employers 
who have this cover. 

Employer Training 

SPF has had a number of requests 
recently from Employers for training on 
various areas of administration so we’re 
looking to schedule 4 days over the next 
year to host training sessions, in our 
office, for pension staff.

The first session on the morning of 
Wednesday 15th May will be on Form 
Filling (retirement papers, re-
employment, etc.) Places will be 
allocated on a first come first served 
basis but depending on numbers we 
may also hold an afternoon session.

Requests for places should be sent 
to Karen.sweeney@glasgow.gov.uk by 
c.o.b. Friday 5th April.

Year-end exercise: Reminder

Year End submissions must be sent to 
spfposting@glasgow.gov.uk by Friday 
10th May. Employers using i-Connect 
are required to submit the contribution 
reconciliation and compliance certificate. 
Templates can be found in the 
Employers section of our website 
https://www.spfo.org.uk/index.aspx?artic
leid=23973 ).

For reference

The Scheme Advisory Board’s 2017/18 
annual report and February bulletin can 
be found by clicking below. 

SAB 2017/18 Annual Report

February Bulletin 

The LGPC has issued Bulletin 182. 
It sets out the rates and bands 
applicable from April 2019 for various 
purposes including Auto Enrolment, 
Annual Allowance and Lifetime 
Allowance. Bulletin 183 has also been 
issued and contains details of 2019 
CARE revaluation and tiered 
contribution rates.

April 2019

Save the Date
Annual General Meeting:
 14th June 2019
 Royal Concert Hall, Glasgow.  

Invitations to follow.
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